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Meeting minutes
February  15 2023 | 6:30pm | Meeting called to order by K. Craig

In Attendance
Attendees:  54 people including below

PTA Executive Board: K. Craig, E. Allen, M. Pinto, R. Gunness, A. Shum
SLT:  K. Craig, R. Gunness,  J. Walsh,  H. Aleysain, R. Zelwinder, J. DiRoma
School Admin: E. Montalvo

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by K. Craig.

Approval of January 2023 Meeting Minutes
The minutes of the January 11, 2023 meeting were approved.

Introduction of PTA Board
K. Craig, E. Allen, M. Pinto, R. Gunness, A. Shum.

Treasurer’s Report
Revenue and Expenses to date were presented.

Upcoming Events
Parents Night Out - March
International Potluck - April

Important Dates
February 20 - 24 - Midwinter Recess - No School.
March 9 - Early dismissal for Parent Teacher Conferences - 11:30 am

Thank you messages
Parents who volunteered to bake for the Valentine’s Bake Sale and the Readathon
prizes were thanked. Book Culture was thanked for donating some of the gift cards
for the Readathon winners.

Ways to Contribute
There are many ways to support PS/IS 78Q while you shop, including: Minted,
FlipGive, and Book Culture.
Please ask employers about donation matching, Alex Shum can assist with any
questions.
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Parent of the month
Dola Daoud was presented as Parent of the Month for February in recognition of her
commitment to volunteering at school events regularly, and always stepping up to
lend a helping hand when needed. Thank you Dola!

SLT
H. Aleysain spoke about the SLT Meeting that took place on Friday February 10. A
new teacher has been hired for 7th Grade ELA. P.S./I.S. 78 has been approved for the
Junior Ambassador Program with the UN for 7th Grade. Julie Won has pledged
money for new tech improvements and said an additional sum will be pledged for
the hydroponics lab. The SLT have discussed school security. The Division of School
Facilities will update the floor in the ECC Multipuropse Room.

Questions and comments
No questions or comments.

Student of the Month Presentation
Students of the month were presented for their achievements in the value of
COURAGE.

Meeting Adjourned
Meeting was adjourned by K. Craig at 6.57 p.m.


